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Colter Street: 15th Avenue to 20th Street   
Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvements   
 The City of Phoenix Street Transportation Department reminds you that your input is important to help shape the outcome of the Colter Street Pedestrian and Bicycle Improvements project from 15th Avenue to 20th Street. The survey closes on Friday, December 29, 2023, at 11:59 p.m.
 
We kindly ask that you please take a few minutes to complete the survey and provide us comments on the proposed design that was presented during our December 5th virtual public meeting.
 
Please take a few minutes to watch our virtual meeting recording and share your input through the online survey. 

https://www.phoenix.gov/Streets/ColterStreetPedBike
